

Denton C.P. School Newsletter

www.dentonprimaryschool.co.uk contactus@denton.e-sussex.sch.uk

Better Never Stops

12th July 2019

Dear Parents & Carers.

Welcome to the end of another week – nearly there!

Dates:

Tuesday 16th July: Book Swap (further details below)

Friday 19th: Year 6 Leavers' Assembly (9.10am); Sponsored Walk (further details below)

Monday 22nd: Cup Assembly; Last day of term

Book Swap

On Tuesday 16th July the children can bring in up to three unwanted, good condition books they wish to swap for other titles. All the classes will have the opportunity to visit the hall and peruse Mrs Kimmelman's ever-growing selection of books.

Sponsored Walk

The children will be completing their sponsored walk next Friday. Please make sure permission slips are returned to the office by Monday 15th July. The children can wear non-school uniform to school and must have appropriate footwear. All monies raised will go towards new equipment for the children.

You are very welcome to join us for all or some of the walk; it would be great to see as many of you there as possible. Key stage One and Reception will be leaving school at 11.00am to walk around the village, briefly returning to school to collect lunches, before picnicking at the park from 11.45am. Key Stage Two will be leaving school at 10.30am and walking to Bishopstone. They will be eating a picnic lunch on the village green behind the church from approximately 12.00pm and heading back to school at 1.00pm.

Please contact the school office if you require any further information.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Guy Walsh Headteacher









